

BARNES SCHOOL & JUNIOR COLLEGE, DEVLALI CIRCULAR NO 17 / 2020-2021

Monday, 4th January 2021

Dear Parents (of students of Grades of 9 to 12),

I am happy to inform you, while wishing you a good year ahead, that school has **reopened this morning** and we are very encouraged with the response of parents sending their children (of Grades 9 to 12) back to school.

We now await to welcome our boarders. In order to facilitate them, please ensure that they are sent on Wednesday, 6th January 2021, or thereafter, but under no circumstances after 5:00 pm. I regret that we will have to refuse students who come after 5:00 pm.

It is understandable that a lot of children must have **outgrown** their clothes. However, please **avoid ill-fitting clothes**, including their khakis, which are compulsory.

Children may bring **only one set** of coloured clothing. The extra coloured clothes will be kept in the **custody** of the school.

We look forward to your children returning to school from Wednesday, 6th January 2021.

Sincerely,

Ainsley Edgar

Ainely Edge

Principal

Principal

BARNES SCHOOL & JR. COLLEGE

DEVLALI

ae/ps